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Karen Price

From: Gemma Fisher
Sent: 11 October 2023 08:43
To: Licensing
Subject: Licence Application

Morning, 
 
Trading Standards have no comments to make in relaƟon to the applicaƟon for Unique Bar and Grill, 77 Bradford 
Street, Walsall.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Gemma Fisher 
Trading Standards Compliance Officer 
Walsall Council  
01922 653072 / 07554 416454 
www.walsall.gov.uk  
  

  
  
Disclaimer: The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated.  If 
you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified.  The views expressed in this message are personal and not 
necessarily those of Walsall Council unless explicitly stated.  E-mails sent or received from Walsall Council may the subject of a request under Data 
Protection, Freedom of Information or Environmental Information legislation and therefore could be disclosed to third parties. We strongly advise 
you not to email any information, which if disclosed to unrelated third parties would be likely to cause harm or distress. If you have an enquiry 
related to your confidentiality or data protection, please visit the council data protection pages on our website.  

 
 


